
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

Sep. 19, 2020
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Missy Bonderer President
Lena Long VP
Jan Palmer VP
Janet Popejoy               Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Robert Blake                 2020
Shawn Steelman           2020
Greg Hawkins               2020
Bruce Glascock            2021
Bernie Bartel                 2021
Lisa Barnum                  2021

COMING UP

Board Meeting:
    Oct. 9, 2020 7:15 p.m.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

We had six people attend our first hybrid breakfast meeting, 
which was held this morning at 9:00 a.m. Doughnuts, coffee,
and conversation were enjoyed by all. Our next breakfast 
meeting will be held Oct. 3rd and will be our installation on 
new officers and Board members. Breakfast casseroles, eggs,
and biscuits with gravy will be served and the cost will be our
normal $5.00. Make sure you come to welcome the new 
Board members, if at all possible! 

We will be holding our annual Spooktacular again this year, 
with the Boone County Journal taking pictures for their 
Halloween issue. There was an excellent article from Ernie 
Wren in this week's Journal which shares the information that
we have at this point. 

Wes Donley has been discharged from Boone Hospital to the 
short-term rehab unit at Lenoir Woods in Columbia until he 
regains his strength enough to return home. He would really 
enjoy receiving cards! If you need the address, contact me 
and I will share it with you.
  
Letitia DenHartog

Note from the website volunteer:
The Early/Absentee “BallotBus” will be at the primary school 
on Saturday Oct 3, from 10am – 3pm.  
Avoid the crowds on Nov 3!  
Details at: https://www.showmeboone.com/clerk/

https://www.showmeboone.com/clerk/
http://bocojo.com/news/optimist-halloween-spooktacular-proceeding/
http://bocojo.com/news/optimist-halloween-spooktacular-proceeding/

